
Questions? Comments? 
Please call Sam Diaz at 916.651.5610 or email at Sam.Diaz@Resources.ca.gov. 

 

 

Thank you for sharing your climate adaptation project, policy, or program with the California 

Natural Resources Agency’s Climate Team! We are excited to learn from your experience and 

shine a spotlight on your community’s work in the August Sneak Peek Edition to Safeguarding 

California 2017. Although we have just begun collecting stories for the Sneak Peek Edition, we 

have learned about so many ways Californians are already preparing for changes in our climate. 

We have learned about well loan programs in the drought-stricken communities of the Central 

Valley, bus shelters in hot areas being equipped with drinking stations, and new parks in 

historically underserved neighborhoods. Together, we can create strong, healthy, and safe 

communities to protect our families’ health, and ensure a prosperous California for future 

generations to come.  

 

In order to inspire Californians with your work, we ask that you send answers to the questions 

below to Sam.Diaz@Resources.ca.gov.  

  

 

 What do we need to know for the Sneak Peek Edition? 

 Please identify what issue related to climate change your community perceives and is 

addressing with the project.  

 

 Please share a brief description of your project, policy or program. If possible, include the 

location, funding source(s), and how you overcame any challenges you encountered.  

 

 How does your project, policy or program create and/or strengthen community 

relationships? How does it build capacity around climate adaptation amongst community 

members?  

 

 Please provide quotes and pictures you would like to see featured in the Sneak Peek 

Edition.  

 

 

What’s Next? 

 
Sam Diaz will contact you with any follow-up questions. As we collect more projects and stories 

from Californians, we will draft the Sneak Peek Edition. Be on the lookout for a draft version in 

late July 2016. You will receive the final version in August 2016.  

 

Please share widely! With your friends, colleagues, elected officials! We need everyone to be part 
of this opportunity!  
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